Class Newsletter

It's that time again – time for our annual class update newsletter, '07 Rulez!

As always, feel free to send us any kind of update you want. Let us know what you've been up to the past year. Send to wabash07@gmail.com or message us on Facebook or LinkedIn.

<u>Newsletter Theme – Vacation!</u>

We're all busy, but hopefully you've had a chance to squeeze in a good vacation or two. Send us a photo from your latest trip or even one from a staycation and we'll be glad to include it.

Newsletter Deadline - April 15

That leaves plenty of time to write and plenty of time to procrastinate. Remember, the newsletter can only happen with your contribution.

Look forward to hearing from you!

Ross and Josh